
 

 

 

August 25, 2021 

 

PROJECT: Cuyahoga River Bulkhead Condition Assessment Services 

 

RE: Link to Download Historical Inspection Data 

 

Attention Interested Firms: 

 

Due to file size limitations, historical inspection data can be downloaded from the following link: 

https://portofcleveland-my.sharepoint.com/:f:/p/cbeck/EvwLjM5ADjZMhlkoQ5hfJbMBtmeoGUdzF6-

kqMehhmkFow?e=lbeebe  

 

2013 data was collected during a contracted comprehensive above and below the waterline inspection and 

consists of parcel summary information, inspection photographs, and survey images. 2020 data was 

collected during an internal above the waterline visual assessment and is organized in an Esri file 

geodatabase/ArcGIS Pro project package. It is the Port Authority’s objective to consolidate all historical 

records into GIS format and be prepared to conduct future inspections using ArcGIS Field Maps or related 

data collection application. 

 

If there are any questions during the SOQ process, please do not hesitate to submit them via email to 

carly.beck@portofcleveland.com. The Port Authority will be posting the responses to all questions on our 

website for all interested firms to review.   
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